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Brooks, Amy

From: Caleb Brooks <calebbrooks@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2023 1:03 PM
To: Brooks, Amy
Subject: Message from owner/occupant of 2720 Portland Ave

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links, open 
attachments, or give away private information unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe. 

 

Hi Amy, 
 
My friend and neighbor, Jeremy Miller, has been keeping me abreast of the plans for 2722 Portland Avenue.  
 
I have no problem with the proposed plans and am excited to see the property restored and occupied once again. I 
understand that the construction process could mean that the work takes place close to, or even on, my property, but 
we're all pretty friendly around here and I don't mind at all.  
 
Thank you for your thoughtfulness and professionalism throughout this process.  
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Caleb 


